
Uniform Shop Procedures Due to Covid-19 
 

Unfortunately, Department and Government guidelines relating to Covid-19 has forced us to change the way you 
can purchase uniforms for your child. All orders will now need to be done online, payment made via direct deposit 
and form to be submitted to  schooluniformwps@gmail.com 
The Uniform Shop will not     be open to parents onsite. 

How to order uniform 
1. Go to school website www.wentwthvil-p.schools.nsw.gov.au and click on Canteen & Uniform in the menu 

 

 
 

2. Select Uniform from the menu in the Canteen & Uniform page 
 

 
 

3. Select the Uniform Order Form from uniform page. 
 

 
 

How to Order 
• Complete and submit the form with copy of your payment receipt online by Monday each week. 
• Orders are packed on Wednesday. 
• Uniforms are sent home with your child on Friday. 
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